
 

 

 

 
05 April 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Next term our Reception Class will be learning about mini-beasts. I am delighted to inform you that we have arranged a 
school trip to visit Martin Mere on Thursday 19 May. We have arranged for the children to take part in a taught session all 
about the differences between animals and ourselves, a session called ‘what lives in a pond?’ and we will also be 
participating in a craft activity.  
 
All children must wear their full school uniform and should be dressed suitably for walking outdoors e.g. waterproof coat/ 
wellington boots. I must ask you to inform me on the slip below whether you would like to provide your own packed lunch 
for your child or whether you require one from school. If you choose a school packed lunch you will still need to provide a 
disposable water bottle please. 
 
In order for this trip to go ahead we will require the reply slip below returned to school and a contribution of £24 per child 
paid on Lunch Shop prior to the trip. The £24 payment also includes access to the Wild Walk, Play Area, and a Craft 
Session in which the children will be able to bring home what they have made. Please return the reply slip and make 
payment via Lunch Shop by Friday 13 May. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9:15am and will aim to be back in school by 3:15pm. If you wish to provide your own packed 
lunch this must be in a disposable bag and have your child’s name on it. (No water bottles or fizzy pop please, disposable 
ones only, thank you.) 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
N Richardson 

 
Mrs Richardson 
Reception Class Teacher/EYFS Leader 
…………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
I give permission for my child ………………………………….. to attend the Reception school trip to Martin Mere on 

Thursday 19 May 2022. I have paid a contribution of £24 (per child) on Lunch Shop. 

Signed ……………………………………………….. (Relationship to child) ……………………………… 
 
My Child will bring their own packed lunch 
 
 
 
My Child requires a school packed lunch -  
  

Ham 
 
Cheese 
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